SPECIAL EDUCATION,
DOCTORAL MINOR

ADMISSIONS

ADMISSIONS

Admissions to the Special Education Doctoral Minor have been
suspended as of fall 2022 and will be discontinued as of fall 2025. If
you have any questions, please contact the department.

The student must request that a special education area faculty member
serve as the doctoral minor advisor. Coursework must be selected in
consultation with the faculty advisor. The minor declaration form must be
completed and submitted to the student services coordinator in the RP &
SE department.

Contact information: RP & SE student services coordinator,
rpseinfo@education.wisc.edu.
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